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Subject: EAC150MBY- Premium Processing Case Update
From: VermontPremium.Processing@dhs.gov
Date: Fri,Dec 19,2014 7:31 am
To: <info@linlawfirmusa.com>

The Vermont Service Center has approved the following
I-129 Petition for Nonimmigrant Worker
that had been filed under the Premium Processing Service:

Receipt Number: EAC1 5ANNERI
Petitioner: (D NC

Beneficiary: (N

DOB:; G

Classification: L1A :

Starting Validity Date: 10/14/14
Ending Validity Date: 10113117
Consulate nofified {if applicable):
1-94 # (if applicable):

‘T_h_e forrn 1—797 Approv_al Noﬁoe wlil follow 1n the mall.

Please note that this e-mail message is being sentas a
courtesy and oannotbe used as evidence of nonimmigrant
status: Nor canthis' message be used as evidence to procure
a nonimmigrantvisa. ‘

Pleasé do not rep!y directly to this message The e-mall
account used to send this message is used by the Serwce
Génter only to send messages no’tlfylng ﬁ[ers of premium
processing case mformatlon o

Ifany ofthe informatjon above is Incorrect. please contact
a Vermont Service Center Premium Processing Unit customer o
representatlve by fonNardlng this message with your comments T
to vsc-premium.processing@dhs.gov or by calling . . R

1-(866) 315-5718. Please note that the e-mail address and
phone number listed above are des:gnated for prern:um
processmg issues only .

Thank you for using the USCIS Premium Prooesslng Program
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